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STAED TO HOLD LISTENING POSTS 

Des Moines, IA —State Representative Art Staed will be hosting listening posts this Saturday, 
March 30th at two Hy-Vee locations in Cedar Rapids to gather input from local residents about 
legislation in the Iowa House. 

If you are unable to attend the listening post but would like to share your ideas, please contact 
Rep. Staed directly at art.staed@legis.iowa.gov or by phone at 515-281-3221 at the Capitol 
during the week. 

WHAT: Listening Post

WHEN: Saturday, March 30, 2013, 9:00am-10:00am

WHERE: Oakland Road Hy-Vee (food service area)
3235 Oakland Road NE, Cedar Rapids

WHAT: Listening Post

WHEN: Saturday, March 30, 2013, 10:30am-11:30am

WHERE: Edgewood Road Hy-Vee (food service area)
5050 Edgewood Road NE, Cedar Rapids
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